Deborah Mitchell _ N
From: ' Gait Autry [gailautry24@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 11:19 AM

To: info@dynastyfinancialconsulting.com

Subject: Thank You Letter for Loan Modification

Dear Deborah,

William and T would like to thank you for your help though our Loan Modification. We appreciate you and
your staff ( especially Nieta) for your professionalism and knowledge.

We will refer everyone we know that need your assistance to Dynasty Financial. |
Again we thank you for helping us to get back on track with our lives. May God continue fo bless you.

Sincerely,

William and Gail Autry

El




